
I wanted to send this letter of support for Kealy Dowd to attend and participate in the important 
work and support the mission and vision of MPESOC in the coming year. I am incredibly 
grateful for Kealy and appreciate his institutional knowledge both for MSUB and for MPESOC. 
 
If you need anything from me, please let me know. We are excited for the next year and those 
that follow as MPSEOC is such an incredible partner! 
 
Kind regards, 
Julie 
 
 
Julie Pettitt-Booth 
Executive Director 
Undergraduate New Student Services 
406.657.2888 
 


